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5 April 2019 

 

Re: ANZAC Ceremonies 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

School Ceremony 

9:00am Wednesday 24 April 2019 

 
The school Anzac Day Observance will be held on Wednesday 24 April at 9:00am. The whole 

school will assemble in the Undercover Area.  Parents and friends are welcome to attend. 

 

Veteran’s Community Link plaques and name tags which recognise relatives, who are veterans, 

should be worn. Students are invited to bring floral tributes (not just one flower) to lay at the 

school memorial. 

 

 

Caboolture & Morayfield Anzac Commemoration Ceremony 

9:00am - 11:00am Thursday 25 April 2019 

 
St Paul’s Lutheran Primary School students regularly join the street march before the Caboolture & 

Morayfield Anzac Commemoration Ceremony.  This program involves assembling in King Street 

near the War Veteran’s Home and joining the parade to the Caboolture RSL, where the 

ceremony will be held.  The timetable for the march is as follows; 

 

9:00am - 9:15am Meet at the War Veteran’s Home on King Street, along with parents and 

families. 

9:30am March to the RSL on Beerburrum Road. 

10:00am - 10:30am Students can leave after the march.  Parents pick up from the carpark 

behind King Street. 

 

Students are asked to wear their Formal school uniform and hat. 

 

Please bring a water bottle and wear sunscreen as it is usually hot. 

 

School Captains will be presenting a wreath for the school at the ceremony. 

 

All students who attend will receive an ice-cream voucher, as well as a point for their House and 

the House Cup.  

 

Yours in Christ 

 

Hayley Baker 

Acting Deputy Principal 

 


